
 

Network Notification 
Notice Date:  February 7, 2020 
To:   Ohio Medicaid and MyCare Providers 
From:   CareSource 
Subject:  Avastin Claims Denied Incorrectly 
 
 
Summary 
The purpose of this communication is to provide an update to affected providers where Avastin claims 
denied incorrectly. 
 
Impact 
Providers may have had claims denied for Avastin due to a CareSource system issue.  
 
Importance 
If you have had an Avastin claim denied within the last six months, please resubmit the denied claim for 
appropriate processing.   
 
Questions? 
If you have questions, please contact Provider Services at 1-800-488-0134 (Monday through Friday, 8 
a.m. to 6 p.m.).  
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